Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Kathy Novotney, District I Program Advisor
June 2015 Report

On-Site Assistance – 8(4 high schools, 2 AITC, 0 University,1 Potential/New)
	Mercer County(4)
Amboy (2) x2
Wethersfield (3)
 
	Whiteside County AITC 
Fulton Unity (2)
Dunlap (5)

Stephenson County AITC


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 6– 135 Participants
· Stephenson County SAI-  9 teachers
· Whiteside County SAI- 16 teachers

· Teach Ag Luncheon- 45 students, 15 adults

· Teach Ag Workshops (x2) at State FFA Convention- approx. 50 students

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· Illinois State FFA Convention- Springfield, IL- June 9-11, 2015
· Illinois NAAE State Teach Ag Results (STAR) Meeting- Bloomington, IL; June 15, 2015

· IAVAT Conference- Bloomington, IL- June 15-18
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield, IL- June 25
· NAAE Region IV Conference- Moline, IL – June 23-25
Other Activities

· Prepared for and coordinated efforts for STAR (Teacher Retention and Recruitment) and Teach Ag Recruitment within Illinois
· Course rosters, IFG App, and IFG Follow-up
· Met with administrators on school visits regarding ag education programs at their schools, future retirements, and teaching candidates
· Communicated with teachers regarding the Incentive Funding Grant Budgets (FY 15) and Applications (FY 16)
· Completed monthly reports

· Communicated with various individuals in agriculture education
Miles Traveled – 
Commentary


June of 2015 was one of the busiest months I can remember. I was thankful to be home in NW Illinois much of the end of the month, and able to visit with programs, teachers, and AITC Programs near and within my district. Teach Ag Recruitment efforts are going full steam and I am thankful that the rest of the FCAE Staff is helping as much as they are able. With the shortage we are all feeling, it is great to be able to offer support statewide as needed. I did have a second meeting with a private Christian school, hopeful to start an ag program. I met with the education committee and discussed the resources we have from which they could benefit. I am hopeful they will identify a teacher this fall, and be a full ag program in fall of 2016.
